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Camille Leung

From: Scott Fitinghoff <sfitinghoff@cornerstoneearth.com>
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 1:50 PM
To: Camille Leung
Cc: Amy Ow; Noel Chamberlain
Subject: RE: Asbestos

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille, 
 
For Lots 9 and 10, we have not observed any Serpentinite bedrock or other rock that contains NOA which is consistent 
with our report and letter, accordingly no testing has been performed on Lots 9 and 10.  Lot 11 has not started yet but 
we understand that grading my start next week.  We plan to visit the site after it is stripped to observe for Serpentinite 
bedrock.  If it is present, we will take sample(s) and have NOA testing done. 
 
Scott 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott E. Fitinghoff, P.E., G.E. 
Principal Engineer 
408-747-7503 (cell) 
 

 
 
1259 Oakmead Parkway 
Sunnyvale | California 94085 
T 408-245-4600 Ext. 103 | F 408-245-4620 
 
During the Covid-19 event, I will be working mostly remotely. Please use my cell phone number 408-747-7503, 
when calling.  Thank You. 
 

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 12:13 PM 
To: Scott Fitinghoff <sfitinghoff@cornerstoneearth.com> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Asbestos 
 
Hi Scott, 
 
Please provide an update on the sampling recommended in the attached report. 
 
Thanks 


